

Aldryngton School PTA

Supporting your child's education

Registered Charity: no 1026094

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Next week the PTA will be holding a pop-up Father's / Super Hero sale, with a selection of gifts just before Father Day on Sunday 15th June . Each gift will be sold for £3 and QR codes and cash can be accepted. The table top sale will be near foundation gate at pick up time, unless the weather is rubbish.

If anyone is able to help, even for just 10- 30 mins to either set up before 3pm or help with selling the gifts that would be amazing. Friday and Wednesday are dates we need more help. If you can help please contact the PTA officers email ptacfficers@aldryngtonpta.com.

If any afterschool parents need to reserve a gift, please also reach out above and we can keep some stock for the little ones to select and buy.

Kind regards,

PTA Officers